
UPDATED STAFF REPORT 
 
DATE:  September 27, 2017      
 
RE: 3821 Eagle Avenue (permit application # T17-8613) 
 
FROM:   Karen DeMaria, City of Key West Urban Forestry Manager  
 
A site inspection was done on September 26, 2017 to document the 
existing condition of the Jamaican Dogwood tree after Hurricane Irma. 

               



The tree appears to be standing.  An accurate updated condition report 
could not be done at the time of inspection due to lack of access.  The 
canopy does appear to have damage from hurricane winds.  There is no 
change to the value of the tree at this time. 
 
Diameter: 17.1”  
Location: 70% (back yard tree, between structure and fence)    
Species:  100% (on protected tree list)  
Condition: 50% (fair to poor, poor canopy structure-branch tears in canopy)  
Total Average Value = 73%  
Value x Diameter =  12.4 replacement caliper inches 
 


